M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Matthew Turner, Superintendent



Matt McIntire, Board Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:
Mike Poiry, Assistant Superintendent

DATE:
September 10, 2020
RE:
Contract – Boone County Schools with Cincinnati Bell
Telephone for Digital Fiber Service for Early Learning
Center (Preschool)

For the board to approve the Contract with the Cincinnati
Bell Telephone for Digital Fiber Service for Early Learning
Center (Preschool) at the 7627 Ewing Dr., Florence, KY 
location in the amount of $400.00 a month with a total of 
$28,000.00 over 70 months, as presented.  Funded by the
General Fund.
I recommend the board approve the contract with Cincinnati
Bell Telephone, as presented.

